

[bookmark: _GoBack]Week Ending 10th July 2020
Fourteenth Week of Home Schooling
Good Afternoon Everyone - staff, children (at home or in school) and parents (at home or work). Week 7 of Term 6 and our last children’s newsletter of the year! Did you manage to enjoy a day of simplicity? A quiet moment in your garden or a beautiful walk? Maybe one of these became your 
[image: ]11TH JULY FESTIVAL OF BRITISH ARCHEOLOGY 2020  This year’s Festival theme is Climate and Environment and The Council for British Archaeology will be offering a range of events, activities and competitions in July and October that will help you discover more about archaeology, climate change and the environment we live in. This will be great for those of you who love history and thoroughly enjoyed our Environmental Fortnight! This year the festival will be in 2 parts. The first part of the festival will take place from the 11th -19th July with 9 days of digital activity designed to help people explore archaeology from home. There will be a range of events including A Day in Archaeology and Ask an Archaeologist Day alongside new events from the CBA. There will be new opportunities each day for you to get creative with and inspired by archaeology online. Take a look at their website to find out further details. https://festival.archaeologyuk.org/find 
[image: ]12th JULY NATIONAL SIMPLICITY DAY 2020 National Simplicity Day was founded in honour of Henry David Thoreau, who was born on July 12, 1817. Thoreau believed in living simply and wrote a number of well-known books on the subject. His work was a major influence on both Mahatma Gandhi and Martin Luther King Jr. You can find out more about his life at https://kids.britannica.com/kids/article/Henry-David-Thoreau/399623
In the busy and complicated world that we inhabit today where mobile phones, laptops and other modern day gadgets mean that we very rarely experience true peace and quiet to gather our thoughts, what better excuse to leave the technology at home and experience the feeling of truly being in the moment. Maybe you can go for a walk, say a quiet prayer, go on a bike ride, cloud watch or just sit quietly somewhere. This really is a day of mindfulness for all. Enjoy it!
‘A MOMENT IN TIME’ PHOTOGRAPHY PROJECT Did you take part in this project? Similar to the Duchess of Cambridge’s recent ‘Hold Still’ Project with the National Portrait Gallery, we wanted to capture and celebrate what we could of this historic and unprecedented moment in time that we have all experienced, so we are asked you to take 3 photos. 1) A moment of happiness during lockdown                 2) A moment of learning / achievement / conquering a challenge – academic or not – during lockdown   3) A ‘porch portrait’ of the whole family – outside your house, in the garden or in a public space. Your results were magnificent and we truly believe photography is a new skill or an achievement for you all. We saw some real talent and cannot wait to have these moments on display. Keep snapping away St. Patrick’s!
Enjoy researching, appreciating the simple things in life and recording your life in photographs!
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you simplify
your life, the
laws of the
universe will
be simpler.”

~ Henry David Thoreau
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